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Wednesday 28th February 2024 

Newsletter:  Spring 2 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parents/Carers Open day: 
 
A big thank you to parents/carers who attended the parent information meeting on our Open day on 
Monday 19th February.  It was a good opportunity to see the school and classroom setting. If you did 
not have an opportunity to meet with your child’s/children, please make an appointment this week.  
 
The Valentines Ball was a huge success and well done to our community and staff who supported the 
occasion. 
 
Academy Values: 
 
To support the Christian Distinctiveness of our Academy we are recognising and awarding a new 
certificate we demonstrate our values of being, “kind and considerate”.  If your child is in receipt of 
this new award you will be invited to be part of the Worship Assembly.  
 
School Chaplain: 
 
Just a reminder that our resident Reverend Mark Perrin is available at Trinity every Tuesday and 
Wednesday.  
 
If you do wish to speak to Rev. Perrin outside of these dates, please contact the school for an 
appointment.  
 
Congratulations 
 
Congratulations to our school governor Joe Jackson for being awarded Wolverhampton Wanderers 
Community Captain. 
 
Recognising all the hard work done for the club, our Academy and the community at large. 
 
Keep up the Good work Joe. 
 
Communication: 

With our text to parents’ service communication will go to the first named contact. 

Marvellous Me – We currently have 83% of our parents using the App, please check with the school 

office.  The App communicates celebratory information, messages and information regarding activities.  
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Uniform: 

When it is Physical Education (P.E) or Swimming pupils should attend school in tracksuits. Please 

ensure they are appropriately dressed and wear their red t-shirt. 

Can I remind parents’ carers that if your child wears a head covering for religious reasons it should be 

in a school colour- Burgundy/Grey/Black 

 

Spring 2024 

Dates: 

29th February – Year 5/6  Life Exhibition – Church visit  

4th March – Clubs commence  Monday 4th March until Week beginning Monday 24th June 

8th March- World Book Day – Come to school as a character from a Book- Be Creative! 

19th and 20th March - Physical development talks for Year 5 and 6 pupils including Hygiene and 

Puberty with School Nurse supporting 

20th March -  Trinity Church Service – Year 5 leading 9.15am 

22nd March – Non Uniform Day £1.00 

22nd March – School Breaks up for Easter holidays 

8th April – Pupils return for start of Summer Term 

8th April – 12th April   Year 4 Residential Edgmond Hall Trinity 

 

Parking: 

Can I remind parents to park with consideration and not block any access areas. 

Punctuality: 

Just a reminder that between 8.30am - 9.00am pupils can attend school. After 9.00am they are classed 

as late. Arriving promptly makes sure your child doesn’t miss school work and prevents disruption to 

their learning.  Pupils should be collected between 3.15pm – 3.45pm again collection after this time is 

classed as late and is recorded on their attendance certificate.  

 

Mrs D. Dalton 
Executive Headteacher 
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